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Visit our Website:
nortontheatre.com

This ad is brought to you by The Norton Telegram

Let’s Go
to the
Movie

Oct. 7-
Oct.12 Showing at the

NORTON
THEATRE

1 Hour, 35 Minutes, 
(PG)

The Help is General Admission $6.00 and $5.00 – $3 Sunday Ticket
Spy Kids 4 is General Admission $6.00 and $5.00 – $3 Sunday Ticket

Spy Kids 4
Since both movies are non-

premieres, all passes accepted

Friday and Saturday: 8:00 p.m.
Sunday: 5:00 p.m.

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday: 7:00 p.m.

The Help
2 Hours, 27 Minutes (PG-13

Presented in Digital Surround Sound

First Security Bank & Trust
wants you to have

a free gift . . .
a professional natural
color portrait of you
or your entire family.

201 E. Main Street, Norton, Kansas
Phone: 785-877-3313

FIRST SECURITY BANK
AND TRUST COMPANY

We are pleased to 
offer this gift to our 
valued customers and 
the members of our 
community. All you 
need to do to receive 
your free gift portrait 
is call us to set up an 
appointment for your 
portrait sitting.
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Len Coady
Insurance Central LTD

213 S. Kansas
Norton, KS 67654

785-874-5122

Medicare Open Enrollment
and Annual Election Period

Oct. 15 through Dec. 7, 2011

Insurance Central
“Insuring Generations”

Office or Home Appointments Available
Call 785-874-5122

First United
Methodist

Church
NORTON, KANSAS

Board of Trustees
Hamburger

Feed
Sunday, Oct. 16

at Noon at the
Fellowship Hall
Proceeds to go to

Missions and Ministries
FREE WILL DONATION

Everyone Welcome

Update
Your
Look!

Purchase a Premium
Lens Package from

Prairie Wind
Eye Care

and Choose a
FREE Frame

from our
“Update Your
Look” Rack.

See Store for Details
114 North Kansas

Norton, KS
67654
Phone:

785-877-5115

Norton County Hospital
102 E. Holme,
PO Box 250
Norton, KS 67654
785-877-3351

Now offering digital mammography!

The Norton County Hospital
urges women to get the facts about

mammography. If you’re age 40
or older, join the millions of women

who get mammograms on a regular basis.

Have a Mammogram in the 
Month of October

and Receive a Free Gift

For More Information,
call your Health

Professional and ask
about Mammography

Norma Roene Smith (Mc-
Millan) passed peacefully into 
her final sleep Sept. 27, 2011 at 
Malta House in Hyattsville, Md., 
at the age of 84. Norma was born 
Nov. 9, 1926. She was the only 
child of Edgar Thomas and Edie 
Emetta McMillan (Jeffrey) and 
grew up in Lenora and Norton. 
She raised two daughters on her 
farm in Norton before return-
ing to school to study nursing at 
Colby Community College and 
Arizona Western College where 
she received her RN license. She 
worked as a nurse for 30 years, 
first working at Norton State 
Hospital. She greatly enjoyed 
the vibrant energy of children 
and young adults and was able 
to incorporate this love by work-

ing for 10 years at Gadsden El-
ementary School, in Gadsden, 
Ariz., and 20 summers at Camp 
Mokule’ia on the North Shore of 
Oahu, Hawaii, ending with her 

80th birthday celebration. She 
also loved travel and great food, 
visiting Europe and Australia. 
She was outgoing and curious 
and made friends everywhere 
she went. Norma is survived by 
her daughters Diane Mullinax 
and husband Ron of Manhattan, 
and Cathy Lawlis of Mt. Rain-
ier, Md.; three grandchildren: 
Mike and wife Lynette Mul-
linax, Topeka, Mark and wife 
Lisa Mullinax, Wamego, and 
Cassandra Lawlis and husband 
Raju Tavadia of Queens, N.Y. 
and three great grandchildren: 
Dalton Mullinax, Haley Mulli-
nax and Beacon Lawlis-Tavadia. 
A memorial service will be held 
in Hawaii on what would have 
been her 85th birthday.

O b i t u a r i e s
Norma Roene Smith
Nov. 9, 1926 - Sept. 27, 2011

D e a t h  n o t i c e

Evelyn Marie Lomax
Jan. 18, 1931 - Sept. 6, 2011

Evelyn Marie (Collins) Lo-
max was born Jan. 18, 1931 in 
Rockton, Neb. to Horace and 
Nellie (Hardin) Collins and 
passed away Sept. 6, 2011, at 
the age of 80. 

Evelyn grew up in Spring 
Green, Neb. and graduated from 
Beaver City High School in 
1948. She married Ralph Dean 
Lomax of Wilsonville on June 
12, 1949. She taught school one 
year in Harlan County, Neb. and 

Ralph worked as a bridge con-
struction foreman. 

Evelyn and Ralph later lived 
in Los Angeles, Calif. and Big 
River, Calif. 

Preceding her in death was 
her husband, Ralph, in 1995; 
her parents-in-law Frank and 
Eunice Lomax; and her parents, 
Nellie and Horace Collins. 

Those surviving include her 
children: Brian Lomax of Wil-
liams, Ariz., Lois Lomax of Ft. 

Lupton, Colo., Lee Lomax of 
Parker Ariz., Eric Lomax of Van 
Nuys, Calif.; three grandsons; 
two great-grandsons; a sister 
Arliena (husband, Arlen) of Se-
lah, Washington; a brother Hor-
ace Collins Jr. (wife, Marilyn) 
of Norton; and three nieces and 
two nephews. 

In lieu of flowers, memorials 
may be directed to Lois Lomax, 
2329 Mathews Ave., Ft. Lup-
tion, CO, 80621

Martha “Peg” Frack, age 86, 
of Holdrege, Neb., formerly of 
Norton, and Hendley, Neb., died 
Friday, Oct. 7, at Mary Lanning 
Hospital in Hastings, Neb., 

after a year and a half battle 
with lung cancer. A full obitu-
ary will be printed as the time 
of services gets closer, later in 
October. Condolences or per-

sonal reflections can be left at 
www.wenburgfuneralhome.
com. Wenburg Funeral Home of 
Beaver City, Neb., is in charge 
of arrangements.

Martha Frack
Oct. 7, 2011

The meeting of the Beta Alpha 
Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma 
International was held on Oct. 
3 at the home of Terry Hillman. 
Co-hostesses Glenda Campbell, 
Virginia Will and Pam Menagh 
served a delicious lunch. Thir-
teen members were present.

President Alberta Slaby called 
the meeting to order. The min-
utes were read and approved. 
A thank you note from Connie 
Johnson of God’s Pantry was 
read. A treasurer’s report was 
given. Two scholarships of $250 
each were presented to Tabetha 
Vincent and Haley Bozarth. 
Money the Fun Way prize was 
won by Glenda Smith. There 
was no unfinished business. The 
next meeting will be on Nov. 7, 
in Logan. Members will meet at 
the Hansen Plaza to tour the K 
is for Kansas exhibit. Following 
the museum visit, the meeting 
will be held at the home of Ver-
laine Schooler. The meeting was 
adjourned with the club collect.

Patricia Hammond and Diana 

Greving presented an interest-
ing program on scrapbook-
ing for beginners. Pat said her 
hobby began as a way to collect 
and preserve the pictures and 
memories of her grandchildren. 
The first step in getting started is 
to gather your photos and orga-
nize either by date or by subject. 
Then you need some basic sup-
plies. Diana showed many of the 
supplies that they use frequently. 
The next step is to position the 
photos on the album page and 
add embellishments. Journaling 
may be extensive or as simple as 
adding a title and date. Pat com-
mented that the embellishment 
is the fun part, and she equated 
it to accessorizing an outfit. The 
ladies stated that the Long Is-
land Library sponsors a “scrap” 
once each month. Anyone inter-
ested in the hobby in invited to 
attend. Following the program, 
members enjoyed looking at the 
displays and visiting with the 
presenters.

c l u b  N e w s

District Court
These transactions were taken from the records of filings in the 

offices of the District Court clerk at the Norton County Courthouse. 
Traffic and Wildlife and Parks cases are given to the paper when 
the fines are paid.

Sept. 8-Virginia A. Montgomery, Oberlin; Charge: Speeding 88 
in 65; Found: Guilty; Fine: $230.

Sept. 13-Alexanndrea D. Fisher, Almena; Charge: Failure to wear 

seatbelt; Found: Guilty; Fine: $60.
Sept. 24-Robert H. Jones Jr., Lenora; Charge: Expired registra-

tion and failure to wear seatbelt; Found: Guilty; Fine: $183.
Sept. 29-Alvin L. Mapes, Norton; Charge: Speeding 79 in 65 and 

failure to wear seatbelt; Found: Guilty; Fine: $177.
Sept. 29-Steven C. Vech, Ord, Neb.; Charge: Speeding 79 in 65; 

Found: Guilty; Fine: $167.

P u b l i c  R e c o r d

Stitchin’ Sisters Karen 
Aldridge, Eileen Riemann, San-
dra Fuller, Connie Gish, Anita 
Davis and Charlotte Parks, of 
Hill City, entertained the mem-
bers of the Heritage Quilt Club 
with a trunk show the evening 
of Oct. 3.

Round Robin quilts, appli-
quéd quilts, block of the month 
and even the Best of Show Quilt 
from the 2011 Kansas State Fair, 
which was stitched by Karen 
Aldridge, was on display.

Roll Call was answered by  
members showing quilts, wall 
hangings, and pot holders they 
had stitched.

Everyone enjoyed the soup 
and desserts furnished by the 
members of the Heritage Quilt 
Club and hosted by Judy Luft, 
Alice Goscha, Irma Lee Geb-
hard and LaVon McCormack.

The next meeting will be at 
6:30 p.m. on Nov. 7, at Prairie 
Land Electric with Lyn Linde 
presenting the program on Men 
and Women of Biblical Propor-
tion: Bible Blocks.

Hostesses will be Carol Otter, 
Cheryl Roberts, Jo Pakkebier 
and Beverly Kindler.  Everyone 
is invited to attend.

The Fall Fest Home-based Business and Craft Fair was held at the Norton National 
Guard Armory on Saturday. Hypatia Day, of Norton, took time out to look at the nu-
merous varieties of candy offered by the Mountain Man Candy vendor. 

Telegram photo by Mike Stephens

Fall fest fair

Bill removes barriers with Cuba
U.S. Senator Jerry Moran’s 

legislation to remove a trade 
barrier with Cuba, by allowing 
direct cash payments from Cu-
ban buyers to U.S. financial in-
stitutions during the 2012 fiscal 
year, was adopted by the U.S. 
Senate Committee on Appro-
priations as an amendment to 
the 2012 Financial Services and 
General Government Appropri-
ations Bill. By allowing direct 
cash payments, Sen. Moran’s 
amendment will fuel economic 
growth and enable agricultural 
producers to compete on a level 
playing field.

“Current U.S. trade policies 
hurt American farmers and 
ranchers by making it more ex-
pensive for Cuba to purchase 
agriculture products from the 

United States,” Sen. Moran said. 
“This means Cuba is buying 
more of its food from countries 
such as Vietnam and China. The 
change is an important step to 
increase American export sales 
and support thousands of Amer-
ican jobs without increasing the 
debt.”

In 2000, the passage of the 
Trade Sanctions Reform and Ex-
port Enhancement Act allowed 
for the cash sale, including sales 
by direct cash transfer, of U.S. 
agricultural commodities and 
medicine to Cuba for the first 
time in 38 years. In 2005, how-

ever, the Treasury Department 
administratively banned direct 
cash transfers. This resulted in 
payments having to be routed 
through a third party in a foreign 
country, driving up transaction 
costs and making American 
products less competitive.

According to a Texas A&M 
University report, giving re-
lief from the current regula-
tory prohibitions on direct cash 
transfers could increase annual 
agricultural exports to Cuba by 
over $270 million and support 
nearly 4,500 United States jobs 
per year.


